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July 10, 2025
Dear Subscribers and Friends of The Camden Hunt,

This fall, The Camden Hunt celebrates a once-in-a-century milestone: our 100th anniversary season, and we want
you to be part of it!

Join us on October 10, 2025 at Cool Springs Plantation for the opening of the 4™ annual Camden Horse &
Hound weekend event. The weekend begins with a gala at the historic Cool Springs Plantation, Denim &
Diamonds, the official kick-off to a year of celebrations, honoring a century of tradition, sport, and stewardship in
the Camden Hunt Country, followed by the Horse and Hound Expo at the iconic Springdale Racecourse on
Saturday. The weekend culminates with the Charity Camden Polo Cup at the historic Camden Polo Field. Tickets
are available at HHCAMDEN.COM.

As we reflect on 100 years of riding to hounds, supporting The Cup Races, and preserving our natural landscapes,
we look forward to a season filled with historical programs, cultural events, and gatherings to honor those who came
before us. The celebration continues at The Opening Meet on Thanksgiving Day, The Camden Hunt Ball on
February 7, 2026 and culminates with the Closing Meet on March 14, 2026.

We’re also proud to announce the formation of The Camden Hunt Conservancy, a 501(c)(3) non-profit
organization to help protect and preserve our remarkable territory in the Carolina Sandhills for future generations.
The Canden Hunt Country encompasses Carolina Bays, ancient hardwood groves, pine forests, open fields, and
miles of trail-laced countryside, all of which we are committed to safeguarding. Your support helps preserve the
territory, enabling amateur fox hunting, and educating riders and the community.

Here’s how you can take part in this historic moment:

Support our Centennial celebrations by making a gift to The Camden Hunt Conservancy. Whether you’re honoring a
member, remembering a loved one, sponsoring the Denim & Diamonds Gala or the Expo, or simply showing your
love for the Hunt, your donation ensures that the next hundred years begin with strength and purpose.

Give today. Scan the QR code or mail your check to: The Camden Hunt Conservancy, P.O. Box 2285, Camden,
SC 29020
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We kindly ask that contributions be made by August 15* for inclusion in planning and commemorative materials.
Let’s celebrate a century of tradition and ensure the future of The Camden Hunt together. For any other information,
please email camdenhuntconservancy@gmail.com.

With sincere appreciation,

The Masters of The Camden Hunt and Advisory Board

The Camden Hunt Conservancy is a registered 501(c)(3). Contributions are tax deductible. EIN #:33-3312585



